
PRINCIPAL'S CORNER
Happy Fall!

What a great way to end the month of October with the most adorable Kindie Costume Parade!!! 

We have several happenings this month. This year we are adding a “Turkey Trot” to our list of student activities.
The PE department is sponsoring this event. We are so excited!! More information will be coming home soon.
Our SAC Committee meets every month. The next meeting will be held Nov 8th at 3:30. Everyone is welcome to
attend in person or virtually. Please email dana.johnston@stjohns.k12.fl.us if you are interested in attending
virtually. Veterans Day is  observed Nov 11th. If you have a veteran in your family or close friend, share their
picture with lara.pierce@stjohns.k12.fl.us by Nov 4th. We would love to honor them during our morning
announcements. Nov 8th at 7pm, our PTO will hold a General PTO Meeting in the cafeteria. We love to see our
families participate and learn about volunteer opportunities.  PTO will also be hosting a skating event for kids
and families Nov 11th at Skate Station (5:30-7:30pm). Come join us!! 

As we enter the Thanksgiving holiday, our JCE family would like to remind our families to enjoy each day with
your loved ones and seek ways to give back to the community. If you know of anyone in our community that is
in need during the holiday season, please let our PTO or guidance department know. Our PTO and JCE
families/staff are always searching for ways to give back to our wonderful community.

As always, thank you for your trust and for making this the best place to live, work and play! Go JCE Jags!! 

Mrs. Jeanette Murphy
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CALENDAR
Nov. 2 - Picture retakes

Nov. 8 - SAC Meeting 3:30 pm

Nov. 8 - PTO Meeting 7:00 pm

Nov. 11 - Veterans Day - No School

Nov. 11 - PTO Skate Event 5:30 pm

Nov. 23-25 - Thanksgiving Break

Check the calendar on our school website for

Resource and WOW dates.

Students in Kindergarten, 1st, and
3rd grades will have Health

Screenings on Monday, November 7
and Tuesday, November 8.  This free
screening will check vision, hearing,
and height/weight measurement for
growth and development.  Parents in

these grades were emailed a form
to complete only if they are opting

out of their child being screened.  If
you do NOT want your child

screened, please complete and
return the "opt out" form you

received.

Congratulations to...
O D A L Y S  B A R T U S T E ,  O U R  E M P L O Y E E  O F
T H E  Y E A R ,  W H O  I S  A  M E M B E R  O F  O U R

A M A Z I N G  M A I N T E N A N C E  S T A F F ! !

5th Grade News



5th Grade Service Project: Students in 5th grade are
collecting school supplies to be sent to students and
schools affected by Hurricane Ian.  Supplies can be
brought in until Monday, November 7th. Thanks in

advance! Items Needed: #2 sharpened pencils, Colored
pencils, Wide-ruled notebook paper, Glue Sticks, 2-

pocket folders, and Washable markers.



For JCE’s 50th birthday, 5th graders compared JCE
today to 50 years ago! They also wrote 50 Ways to
Write 50 AND did the math to find the number of

months, weeks, days, hours, minutes, and seconds in
50 years!



LUNCH MENU

November Menu

Mondays

14th & 28th: Chicken Nuggets

7th & 21st: Chicken Slider Biscuit or 

French Toast Sticks

 

Tuesdays

Hot Dog on a Bun

Homestyle Mac & Cheese




Wednesdays

Homestyle Chicken Sandwich

Papa Johns Pizza (a la carte) $2.50 per slice




Thursdays

Mini Corn Dogs

Cheese Pizza

 

Fridays

Hamburger/Cheeseburger

Cheese Filled Pizza Sticks




Managing your student's account can be easy by using

Paypams.com.  If you wish to have restrictions on your

student's account, please email the cafeteria manager.




Please contact Teresa Butrimas, JCE Cafe Manager, at 547-

8000, if you have any cafeteria-related questions.

From the Front Office:
Please allow plenty of time when coming

to check out your student early.  For
safety reasons, students are not called to
the front office for early check out until

the parent has arrived at the school. 
 Always remember to bring your driver

license.

Holiday Angel Tree



Julington Creek Elementary will have
an Angel Tree this holiday season,

which will provide gifts to families in
need at our school.  If you are a family

in need of a little extra support this
holiday season, please contact Mrs.

Milite in the Guidance Department by
November 22.  

http://stjohns.k12.fl.us/





